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SENATE BILL 820 

 

1. I am in opposition to SB 820. It lowers the standards. Lowering standards and 

lessening the categories does not help the criminal justice system or Oregonians. 

This bill is just giving a pass to the criminals and saying to the victims that they do  

not matter. 

 

Thank you, 

 

LAURIE KIMMELL 


